
Dear Senators,  

Oregon’s wildlife is managed under the public trust doctrine, which holds that our 
state’s wildlife is managed for the benefit of all Oregonians.  It is unethical & cruel 
to wantonly kill wildlife as part of a contest. HB 4075A is good for farmers, good 
for hunters, and good for wildlife. Science shows that randomly killing coyotes 
increases conflict with livestock, and casts Oregon's ethical hunters in a bad light. 
Please support HB 4075A.  

Thank you for your service to our State.  

Sincerely,  

Elaine Rybak 

7144 NW Thompson Road, Portland, OR 97229 

 

 

 

 

 


